
GO Corporation Confidential                                    Mar 5, 1994

May 7, 1990

To: Mike Quinlan, IBM

From: Jerry Kaplan, GO

Subject: Possible call to Intel

VIA FAX

Mike -

Intel is considering an investment in GO. As part of their due
diligence, Paul Otellini (Vice President, Assistant to the
President) may want to call you to confirm our relationship.
Please feel fre~ to talk with him about us if he should call.

Thanks,

Jerry
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